
Quarter 3  
October – December 2019 
Ron McKerlie’s expenses  

DATE AMOUNT CATEGORY DESCRIPTION 

October 1, 2019 $5.54 Meal 

Meal expense during offsite 
meeting with an external 
stakeholder 

October 4, 2019 $12.00 Travel 
Parking expense while attending 
an external event at McMaster 
Parking expense while attending 
an external event at the First 
Ontario Centre October 11, 2019 $17.00 Travel 

October 11, 2019 $56.49 Meal 
Meal expense with external 
stakeholder 

October 21, 2019 $12.06 Meal 
Meal expense during an external 
meeting in Toronto 

October 21, 2019 $497.75 Travel 

Accommodation expense for  
Committee of Presidents meeting 
in Toronto 

October 22, 2019 $16.00 Travel 
Parking for Committee of 
Presidents meeting in Toronto 
Meal expense during a meeting 
with internal stakeholders and 
Mohawk College students October 28, 2019 $140.35 Meal 

October 29, 2019 $12.00 Travel 

Parking expense during City 
Managers Breakfast event, 
downtown Hamilton 
Travel expense for the Go Train 
to Toronto for external 
stakeholder meeting October 30, 2019 $24.10 Travel 

November 18, 2019 $4.00 Travel 
Parking expense attending City 
Lab event downtown Hamilton 

November 22, 2019 $8.22 Meal 
Meal expense while travelling to 
an external event  

November 25, 2019 $34.00 Travel 
Parking expense while attending 
an external event in Toronto 

November 29, 2019 $12.00 Travel 
Parking expense while attending  
the CityLab showcase 

November 30, 2019 $325.53 Travel 
Accommodations at Higher 
Education Summit in Toronto 

December 1, 2019 $327.88 Travel 
Accommodations at Higher 
Education Summit in Toronto 
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Parking expense for an offsite 
lunch with internal stakeholders  
downtown Hamilton December 4, 2019 $14.00 Travel 

December 5, 2019 $17.50 Travel 

Parking expense while attending 
an offsite external meeting  
downtown Hamilton 

December 10, 2019 $12.00 Travel 

Parking expense while attending 
an offsite external meeting 
downtown Hamilton 

December 12, 2019 $10.00 Travel 
Parking expense for external 
event in Toronto 

December 20, 2019 $5.00 Travel 

Parking expense while attending 
an offsite external meeting in 
Mississauga 
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